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Raymond and Iryna Mason began their 
ministry together helping to start the very 
first Russian speaking UPCI church in 
North America, located in Sacramento, 
California. They went on their first 
Associates In Missions trip to Russia and 
Ukraine in 2012. In that term they assisted 
local churches with leadership 
development, evangelism, and music 
training. The Masons returned to Eastern 
Europe in 2014 and worked diligently to 
develop existing assemblies and launch 
new ones. At present, they oversee the 
work in the Eastern European Republic of 
Georgia, working to evangelize, establish, 
equip and empower strong national 
leaders. The number of believers 
continues to multiply into the thousands.  
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